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2660 Woodley Read, N, Hashington, D.C 20008

January 7, 1974

Mr. Paul Miltich

Press Secretary

Office of the Vice President
Executive Office Building
Washington, D.C.

Dear Paul:

My thanks for your cooperation in arranging
things in connection with our interview with
the Vice President. As I wrote him, I thought
it went off very well, and I'm glad you did too.

I'm delighted that he is agreeable to appearing
on the special we will do on the Sunday before
the Republican convention, and I have marked it
on my calendar. As I'm sure you know, we have
done theése specials the Sunday before the
conventions for many years, and they have gotten
important audiences.

I hope, however, that we will have an opportunity
to interview the Vice President again many times
before 1976.

With personal regards,

LES:hh



























